
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

 

WASHINGTON, D.C., May 28, 2010 – Electronic Industry Citizenship Coalition (EICC) members are 

concerned and saddened by the recent events in China. The EICC Board of Directors is establishing a 

multi-company task force based in Asia to assess where the EICC can best offer support. The Board 

expects to engage multiple parties in the task force to better understand the issues and to support 

relevant work across the entire electronics industry.  More details will be shared once the scope of EICC 

activities is finalized. 

 

 

About EICC (Electronic Industry Citizenship Coalition) 

The EICC was established in 2004 to improve social, economic, and environmental conditions in the 

global electronic supply chain through use of a standardized code of conduct. The EICC was incorporated 

in 2007 as an association to ensure greater awareness of the Code, and to expand its adoption across the 

industry. The EICC includes over 45 global electronics companies.  For more information or to view the 

EICC Code of Conduct, see www.eicc.info.  
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Director of Strategic Communications  
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